CROSS CREEK COMMUNIQUE - 8/30/17

ELWCA Drainage Update - Liberty, who is working with ELWCA, will be doing part of the drainage that
runs behind River Oaks and Woodstream. This will start in the next couple weeks.

Social Committee - The Starlight Cruise scheduled for Nov. 26th has been cancelled due to lack of
participation. The October pool party will be scheduled - we will follow-up with more information
soon. Thanks for the good response for installing the Christmas lights - we will follow-up with more
information later.

BOD Meeting - For your information, going forward the Board meetings will now be scheduled on the
3rd Tuesday of each month at 6PM at ELWCC. Please note, there will be NO meeting in September.

Safety Committee - TECO lights poles - should a light pole fall near your home, please do not move it for
your own safety. Call the police non-emergency # and they will report it to TECO.

ARB - Attached are revised ARB Guidelines. Please make yourself familiar with these guidelines. Any
changes to the exterior of your home or landscape needs to be approved by the ARB. Please email
Rosette Bowsky at roebowsky@gmail.com if you have any questions.
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